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|_|  Written communications pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act
     (17 CFR 230.425)

|_|  Soliciting material pursuant to Rule 14a-12 under the Exchange Act
     (17 CFR 240.14a-12)

|_|  Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 14d-2(b) under the
     Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.14d-2(b))
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Item 3.02.  Sale of Unregistered Securities

      On February 11, 2004, Tegal Corporation (the "Company") signed a Common
Stock Purchase Agreement with Kingsbridge Capital Limited ("Kingsbridge"), which
was subsequently amended and restated on May 19, 2004 (the "Agreement"). The
Agreement permits the Company to sell shares of common stock to Kingsbridge at
the Company's sole discretion over a 24-month period on a "when and if needed"
basis, to a maximum value of $25 million (the "Structured Secondary"). The price
of the common shares issued under the Agreement is based on a discount to the
volume-weighted average market price during a specified drawdown period, but in
no case may be lower than $1.00 per share. The Company has no obligation to draw
down all or any portion of the commitment. The maximum number of shares that may
be issued to Kingsbridge under the Structured Secondary is 8,851,661.

      On December 29, 2004, the Company completed a draw down under the



Structured Secondary in which the Company sold 2,409,208 shares of the Company's
common stock to Kingsbridge for$3,561,690, representing an average per-share
purchase price of approximately$1.48. Pursuant to the Agreement, the Company
paid broker fees of $213,701 and issued warrants to purchase 24,092 shares of
common stock at an exercise price of $1.92 to Dahlman Rose Weiss, LLC, in
connection with this draw down.

      The shares of common stock issued to Kingsbridge under the Agreement are
exempt from registration in reliance on Section 4(2) and Regulation D of the
United Stated Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and the rules and regulations
promulgated thereunder. The issuance was made in connection with a private
placement under the Agreement and no general solicitation (as that term is used
in Rule 502(c) of Regulation D) or general advertising or offering was made. The
resale of the shares by Kingsbridge were registered under a registration
statement on Form S-3 filed with the SEC on June 30, 2004 and declared effective
on July 9, 2004 (SEC File No. 333-116980). Kingsbridge is identified as an
underwriter in the registration statement with respect to the shares it receives
in connection with the Agreement.
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